Holbrook Masonic Family October Events

Trestleboard - October 2022
Tue Oct 4 — Holbrook Stated

Tue Oct 25 — Council & Chapter

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Bob Landauer 503-407-0299
Senior Warden - Jay Carey 503-932-7386

Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott 971-404-1636

Secretary - Russ Furchner 503-789-4074
Oct 4 6:00 Officers Meeting

6:30 Dinner

7:00 Stated meeting
TBD EA degree

As I'm going to be out of town, PM Jay will be presiding over our October meeting.

We had Past Masters night at our September meeting. Eleven members present! This was a great
turn-out. It was great to hear the stories from our Past Masters.

Welcome to our new transfer member, Scott Henderson.

We discussed the removal of the tree out front. PM Glenn has been in contact with the city, and the
city will be removing the tree and planting another one.

Our next major project will be the Don Anderson Lift. PM Russ is getting quotes for this project.
We are going out to Spirit Mountain Casino on Tuesday, September 13. Hopefully we all won!

We will be having election of Officers for 2023 in November. Please be thinking about taking an
office.

Thanks everyone. Hope to see you in November!

WM Bob Landauer
503-407-0299

From the West

Brethren of Holbrook Lodge, Salutations and Happy Fall:

I am writing this month's Trestleboard message as our Worshipful Master is out of state and I have
the privilege of sitting in the East for our October Stated Meeting on October 4th.

(continued on back)



We will have a fall picnic dinner starting at 6PM consisting of hot dogs, baked beans (crock pot
style), chips, and a delectable dessert. We will then assemble upstairs for our Stated Meeting at
7PM. Please invite your significant other to join you as Winnie is planning something for the ladies
while we are upstairs.

We need to start thinking about officers for the 2023 Masonic Year as elections will take place at
our November meeting. If you are so moved to serve and assist our Lodge in its growth, please let
our Secretary, Master, or one of the Wardens know. We need to have everyone's support to grow our
Lodge back to where it once was. Brethren, your Lodge is calling you!!

To our EA's and FC Brethren - with the Lodges open it is imperative that you come to Lodge so we
can get "y'all back on track" for study and exemplification of your degree. It is never too late to get
back in the swing of things however, that said, there are time limitations on getting your
proficiencies completed so please come to Lodge so we can assist you.

Please remember that face masks are now optional in the Lodge.
Stay safe and See You In Lodge October 4th!!

WB Jay Carey, SW 2022

FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M. Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
EHP - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771 IMlustrious Master - Jerry Muceus 503-368-6771
King - Von Bailey 503-757-7966 Deputy Master - C. Allan White 503-539-3290
Scribe - C. Allan White 503-539-3290 P.C. of the Work - Bill Sparks III 971-294-1189
Secretary - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760 Recorder - Jim Dorman II 503-848-6760

Sep 27 Council meeting 7:00pm

Chapter meeting 8:00pm - GHP OV
Welcome back to work and friendship after the summer break. Hope everyone is fine and ready to
attend again. Remember this will be the official visit of our Grand High Priest. Hope we will have
a large turnout to support him.

Would be nice to meet in advance for dinner and hope we can find an acceptable place to meet.

Fraternally,
Jerry Muceus, EHP / IM



